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School Photos – November 2023 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
This is just to inform you that individual school photos will be taken on the 8th and 9th 
November (dates below).  Sibling photos will happen at the youngest child’s session, but 
they will still attend their own class session for their individual photo. 
 
Children will come home with a password specific to them, which you can use to register 
your interest in seeing the photos.  You will then get an email letting you know when they 
are ready to view.  
 
The deadline for orders to receive free delivery to the school will be Monday 27th November 
2023.  You can still order photos after this time, but the only delivery option available will be 
P&P to your home (unless ordering digital files only). 
 
Individual and sibling photos are scheduled at ASHMOLE PRIMARY SCHOOL at the following 
dates and times: 
 
Wednesday 8th November 
0900   R – Orion   
0930   R - Calypso 
1000   Yr1 – Luna 
1025   Yr1 – Nova 
1050   Yr4 – Apollo 
1115   Yr4 - Cosmo 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sibling Photos will be taken during the first child’s session. 
Times are approximate and subject to change. 
 
We’d like to thank you again for the opportunity to photograph the lovely children at Ashmole 
Primary School.   
 
Regards 
The Good Egg Media Team 

Thursday 9th  November 
0900   Yr2 – Carina 
0925   Yr2 – Lyra 
0950   Yr3 - Astra  
1010   Yr3 - Lynx   
1030 Yr5 - Aquilla 
1050   Yr5 - Vesper 
1110   Yr6 - Andromeda 
1125   Yr6 - Pavo 
 


